
 
 

THE NUMBERS 
 
 

 Sunday 06/12/22:  
 

     Worship Service: 160 

     Contribution: $7,620 

     Sunday evening:  71 
 

 Wednesday:  58 

Ministry and Activity 
 

 

Sunday Evening Services Please be here at 
5:00 pm to enjoy the blessing of meeting 
together on Sunday evening.  

Crafty Christians:  you are invited to meet 
on Tuesday at 9:00 to knit, crochet, cut, sew, 
or whatever you want to do. Bring a sack 
lunch if you would like, and stay awhile. 

Summer Series:  The Summer Series  
continues this week. Please plan to attend 
each week to hear these dedicated brothers in 
Christ bring us the Word. There will be an 
evening of ice cream and praise on July 6th. 
Mark your calendars! 

Family Mission Trip to Arms of Hope 
(Medina Children's Home) is Jul 31 - Aug 5 for 
anyone who wishes to join in various 
service projects to support that work. You may 
participate on certain days or every day. You 
may stay overnight on campus or make day 
trips. If you wish to serve in any capacity, you 
must sign up in the lobby by July 10. 

Discipleship University will be held at 
Dripping Springs Church of Christ on Aug 5 - 
6 for 6th grade through college. Overnight 
chaperones are needed. Please sign up in the 
lobby by July 3. 
 

If you know of a need for meals for the 
month of June, please contact Shelley 
Alexander at (361) 549-5686. 

 
Daily Bible Reading Plan 

 

    June 19- Proverbs 27-29 
     June 20- Ecclesiastes 1-6 
     June 21- Ecclesiastes 7-12 
     June 22- 1 Kings 10-11; 2 Chron 9 
     June 23- Proverbs 30-31 
     June 24- 1 Kings 12-14 
     June 25- 2 Chron 10-12 

 
 

Order of Worship 

The Battle Belongs to the Lord 

Welcome 

Children’s Time 

I Will Sing the Wondrous Story 

We Will Glorify 

Prayer of Worship 

All Hail the Power of Jesus Name 

Jesus Keep Me Near the Cross 

Communion 

Be With Me Lord 

Prayer of Thanks 

Redeemed 

2 Timothy 2:20-26 

“God’s Man” 

There’s a Stranger At the Door 

Shepherd’s Prayer 

There Is Sunshine In My Soul 

Ministers 
 

Pulpit 
Kevin Kasparek 

(918) 470-5873 
 

Family/Worship 
Cooper Atkeson 

(417) 461-4834 
 
 

 

Elders 
 

Dale Alexander 

(361) 537-3219 
 

Gene Bosse 

(830) 285-3241 
 

David Moore 

(830) 928-1869 
 

Deacons 
 

Orlando Barraza 

Doyle Brown 

Cody Bush 

Jerry Durbin 

Darrell Fudge 

 

 

Welcome, Guests! 

 Welcome to Riverside! Thank you for joining us as our 

honored guest to worship God together today. Please stay 

with us briefly after the service so that we can welcome you 

personally. We meet together to praise God and to encourage 

one another. At Riverside, the Bible is our sole standard for 

worship and the Christian life. We would be happy to answer 

any questions that you may have about the Riverside church 

625 Harper Rd. Kerrville, TX  78028     (830) 257-5445     

         Sunday Bible Study: 9  AM     Sunday Worship: 10 AM  

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00 PM  Wednesday Bible Study: 7 PM 

 June 19, 2022 

   

Happy Father’s Day 

 We are told to honor those to whom honor is owed 

(Rom 13:7). Today we honor and acknowledge the wide 

spectrum of fatherhood: We love our fathers of toddlers, 

teens, and adults; we hope with our future fathers; we rejoice 

with our new fathers; we are thankful for special father 

figures - mentors and friends; we honor our grandfathers 

and great-grandfathers. God’s gift of fatherhood is highly 

prized and desired. For some, this day brings the pain of 

losing that gift or never having it at all – and we grieve with 

them. It is our prayer that God will fill all of our lives with 

the gift of fatherhood, one of His greatest blessings. 

     -Cooper Atkeson 

 



 
 

Jody Wilson is still in Peterson Hospital. The doctors plan to do more testing to determine 
the source of her illness. 

Al and Donna Horne are suffering multiple health issues. Donna is improving, but both of 
them are struggling to get better. Please remember them in prayer. 

Pray for our  members who are in nursing/assisted living facilities: Beth Bearden, Doris 
Burton, Ann Marshall, Kathy O’Hara (moved to Hilltop, Room C31).  Some visits are 
now allowed, check with the facility prior to visiting. Cards and phone calls also appreciated. 

 

Let’s remember all of the health care workers and their families at Riverside: Rona Barrozo, 
Ashton Bosse, Jolene Fudge, Karen Wootton, Karla (Wootton) Carter, Debra 
Zink, and those around the nation and world, who remain on the front lines of the pandemic. 
Also, remember Chad Lovelady, who is a police officer in Fredericksburg. 

Ongoing Health Concerns 

Gwen and Tara Brubaker are struggling with several health issues, and need our prayers. 

Larry Delaney, as he undergoes treatment, and Kenda as she cares for him. 

Barbara Dodd, is still having problems with her health.   

Twila Odle, as she is having severe back and knee pain with very limited mobility. 

Garland McConal, and Mariethel as she cares for him. 

Carlla Tittle, as she struggles with  kidney problems, and John as he cares for her. 

************************************************************************************* 
 

“Now in a great house there are not only vessels of gold and silver but also of wood and 
clay, some for honorable use, some for dishonorable. Therefore, if anyone cleanses 
himself from what is dishonorable, he will be a vessel for honorable use, set apart as 
holy, useful to the master of the house, ready for every good work. So flee youthful 
passions and pursue righteousness, faith, love, and peace, along with those who call on 
the Lord from a pure heart. Have nothing to do with foolish, ignorant controversies; 
you know that they breed quarrels. And the Lord’s servant must not be quarrelsome but 
kind to everyone, able to teach, patiently enduring evil, correcting his opponents with 
gentleness. God may perhaps grant them repentance leading to a knowledge of the 
truth, and they may come to their senses and escape from the snare of the devil, after 
being captured by him to do his will.   2 Timothy 2:20-26 

Pray For Others 
 

 

Friends and Family 

Betty Dufner’s brother Wayne had a setback last week, and is undergoing tests. 

John Lara’s nephew, Nathaniel, is facing a lengthy recovery from a very serious 
head injury. He had just graduated from Texas A&M when he was hurt. Please pray 
for him and his family. 

Joanne Hurr’s grandson Jaden Hurr is deployed to Poland. Please pray for him 
and his fellow soldiers in the difficult days ahead, as well as his family, as he is not 
able to communicate with them regularly.  He hopes to be able to come back to the 
states by the end of June. 

Virginia Exon, 10 year-old granddaughter of Jarrell and Rose Baker, has been 
undergoing treatment for  leukemia.  She will hopefully be able to begin a lower dose 
set of treatments soon. Please pray for the Bakers, and Virginia and her family. 

Bill Fitch, son of Katie Fitch, as he grows weaker as he fights a battle with cancer, 

for hope and healing. 

Paula Schrimsher’s nephew  Jory Mann is still struggling to recover after he 
suffered two strokes. Please pray for his healing and recovery. 

Treva Vogl, sister of Reba Durbin, has been told there are no further treatments 

for her cancer. Please continue to pray for healing and comfort for her and her family. 

Martha McDuffie’s sister Roxanne, struggling with mobility issues. 

  

**************************************** 

Members can access the member directory and other features on our website and mobile 

app. Register at rscoc.org or contact Cooper Atkeson for assistance. 

*********************************** 

“As a father shows compassion to his children, so the Lord shows compassion to 
those who fear him.” Psalms 103:13 

 

“In the fear of the Lord one has strong confidence, and his children will have a 
refuge.” Proverbs 14:26  

And Keep Praying 


